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BULLETIN #793
REVISED CONFIDENTIAL REPORT OF PLACEMENT FORM (SL-1)
EXPORT LIST COVERAGE CODES 

The California Department of Insurance ("Department") has requested we distribute to our Membership, 
copies of the revised SL-1 Form and the Department’s Export List. Please find attached copies of these 
documents, including a copy of the SLA’s letter from Dennis Ward.

REVISED SL-1 FORM
The format of the SL-1 required revision due to the adoption of the Department’s Export List. Please 
review the new form, and call us with any questions you may have. The revised SL-1 Form replaces the 
existing SL-1 Form effective immediately.

DEPARTMENT EXPORT LIST
You will note that each line item on the Department’s Export List has been assigned a code. This Export 
List Code should be used in lieu of a Coverage Code when submitting an eligible Export List placement. 
Updated Export Lists will be sent to you by the SLA as changes occur (i.e., additions or deletions of 
coverages from the List). Remember: only those placements with effective dates of December 16, 1996 
or later are eligible as Export List Placements.

The SLA wishes to thank the Department, especially Dennis Ward, for the opportunity to assist in this 
project. If you require any assistance with the new forms and codes, please contact either myself, Judy 
Flowers, Nadine Watso or Pat McAuley at 1-800-334-0491 (California only), or 415-434-4900. Thank 
you.

Please let me know if the SLA may be of further assistance regarding this matter. The SLA's toll-free 
number (in California) is 1-800-334-0491. Thank you.. 

Ilona M. Bovee 
Manager, Membership & Consumer Services 
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